
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: January 7, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and School Staff 
 
From:  Deacon Dennis Dorner, Sr., Chancellor and Director of the 

Permanent Diaconate 
  
Re: POSTPONED – Ordination to the Permanent Deaconate for Dr. 

Robert Bloodworth      
           

 
The Ordination to the Permanent Diaconate for Bobby Bloodworth, Office of 
Senior Priests, scheduled for Saturday, January 19 at the Basilica of the 
Sacred Heart has been postponed. 


